
 
 
 

 
 

Dear Parents / Guardians,                                                     Friday 24th January 2020 

 
 
It was lovely to hear how much the children enjoyed completing their homework. We 

sat as a class and shared each others information, it was very interesting. Our      

writing task was to write a question about  dinosaurs that we would like to find out 

the answer to. Lot´s of fantastic questions were asked and we used each others 

homework, information books and the internet to research the answers.  

 

We have been using numicon to help us solve addition sums. We have also been counting in 10´s and 

are getting really good at it.  

 

This week in Bikeability the children were navigating the balance bikes to move in different directions and 

in and out of the cones. Paul has been encouraging them to use the brake to stop and not just their feet.  

 

In Collective Worship we read the story of David and Goliath  and really enjoyed it. We used the internet 

to find out what a catapult was and what it looked like. We spoke about how David was brave and 

showed lots of courage. Miss Melling and Mrs Jones then shared times when they had been scared but 

showed courage.  We discussed the meaning of the word courage and some children shared their stories 

of when they have been brave and showed courage.  

 

If you are doing anything to celebrate Chinese New Year this weekend we would love to hear about it. If 

you take pictures can you email them to Miss Melling or Mrs Jones please, then they can be shared with 

the children.  

l.jones@st-annesstanley.liverpool.sch.uk 

h.melling@st-annesstanley.liverpool.sch.uk 

 

When you have used your kitchen roll could you save the  cardboard kitchen roll holders and send them 

into school? Kitchen rolls only please, thank you.  

 

 
Enjoy the weekend.   

                            Reception Staff  


